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Dear Committee Support and Services Members,

I am formally advising the Community Support and Services Committee that in line
with the QCCL, I, like millions of my fellow Australians, do not support the
extension of the state of emergency or the Public Health and other Legislation
(Extension of Expiring Provisions) Amendment Bill of 2022. 

Extending the SOE would make a mockery of the intent of this democratic tool and
confirm abuse of power by the government.

Thank you for your considering this submission.

Kind regards.

Veronique d'Urse

Sent from my Galaxy
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